
Dear Parents and the Hesperia Community, 

I am writing with an update regarding the COVID 19 virus and what is known at this point regarding this 
ever-changing matter. 

* Hesperia Community Schools will not be in session from Monday, March 16th through April 5th via the Governor's 
mandate. 

* Hesperia Community Schools will have Spring Break from April 6th through April 12th unless mandated differently 
by the State.  Students and staff would return on April 13th. 

* There are to be no events, activities, or practices on the HCS premises during this time. 

* Cleaning and disinfecting in the building will continue to occur during this period. 

* We are reviewing food distribution options for students but it is too early to clarify if or when this will take place.  In 
the meantime, if you have a critical food shortage, please contact the Hesperia Methodist Church at 854-5345 from 1 
to 3 p.m. daily. 

* It is yet too early to know anything regarding events scheduled in April. 

This is such a difficult and challenging time for us.  I know we all can work together to get through this as we are a 
strong community of giving, caring people.  I will continue to communicate through Skylert with postings on Facebook 
and our webpage as new information is presented or clarifications need to be made. 

Best Regards, 

Vaughn White 

Superintendent 

 

 


